
CITY OF CHILLICOTHE 
COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

MINUTES OF A PUBLIC HEARING 

November 26, 2018 

 
 The City Council of the City of Chillicothe, Peoria County, Illinois, held a Public Hearing on November 26, 2018 at 6:30pm 
with Mayor Donald Z. White presiding. 
 
Mayor White announced that the purpose of the Public Hearing was to consider and hear testimony, regarding a 

Proposed Property Tax levy Increase for the City of Chillicothe. 

The proposed Tax Levy for 2018 is $712,661.75.  This represents a 7% increase over the previous year.   

 All Citizens were invited to attend and to provide the Council with written or oral comments, and to ask questions 

concerning the Proposed Property Tax Increase. 

There were approximately 10 elected officials and city employees in attendance.  There were no concerned citizens 

attending the Public Hearing.   

Mayor White and Office Manager Passage gave a power point presentation.   

  
 The Public Hearing adjourned at 6:47 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 

_____________________________ 
        Margaret E. Hurd 
            City Clerk 
 


